Betsy Cheek 400 W. Ocean Blvd. #1503 Long Beach, CA 90802



July 21, 2008

Dr. Ralph G. Appy,
Director of Environmental Management
Port of Los Angeles
425 South Palos Verdes Street
San Pedro, CA 90731

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers Los Angeles District Regulatory Division c/o Spencer D. MacNeil D.Env. ATTN: CESPL-RG-2004-00917-SDM P.O. Box 532711 Los Angeles, California 90053-2325

Re: Pacific L.A. Marine Terminal LLC

Dear Drs. Appy and MacNeil:

The purpose of this letter is to express my support for the construction of the Pacific L.A. Marine Terminal LLC, proposed to be built on Pier 400. I realize how Important this project is to the local community, both for its fiscal impact as well as its environmental impact. This is a difficult time for our economy. This project will create much needed jobs for our local communities. On a macro scale, the millions of dollars generated in taxes will give our economy a much needed boost.

I am pleased with the high environmental standards that the project will meet. The Port and surrounding community need to develop in a green way, and this project will more than satisfy the Clean Air Action Plan. It has also been shown, in the draft Environmental Impact Report, that this project is preferred to the "no build", alternative and will actually improve air quality.

Plains All American continues to be a good community partner. Their work has always been handled in a transparent and responsible manner. Completing this project will greatly improve the quality of life throughout the harbor area. This facility is vital to our economy. It will be beneficial to our future while protecting our environment.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (562) 432-2112 or by email at betsycheek@aol.com.

Sincerely.

Betsy M. Check

Bety Clack